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WHAT IS BALLOT MEASURE 1? 
Ballot Measure 1 would replace our current science-based permitting system with new, unproven regulations that would impact virtually any type of project in Alaska. The measure poses a threat to Alaska’s communities, our jobs and the Alaska way of life. The measure, also known as the Stand for Salmon, claims to improve salmon habitat protections, but instead will have serious unintended consequences for Alaska and Alaskans.

It will go before Alaska voters on November 6th.

WHO OPPOSES THE MEASURE? 
Ballot Measure 1 is opposed by a broad, statewide coalition of Alaskan businesses, Alaska Native and Village corporations, organizations, labor unions and trade groups. Thousands of Alaskans have also signed up to show their opposition to the measure. The Alaska Native Village Corporation Association and ANCSA Regional Association are members of the coalition.


WHO IS BEHIND THE MEASURE? 
Most of the funding for Ballot Measure 1 comes from out-of-state groups and individuals, including an Oregon based environmental group and private foundations in California and Washington, DC. The ballot measure was written in private without public review or comment from Alaskans. 


HOW WILL THIS IMPACT ALASKA? 
Ballot Measure 1 threatens our communities, our jobs and our way of life. Alaska’s balance between protecting the environment and responsible resource development would be upended. Wastewater treatment facilities, hydroelectric power development or road and infrastructure projects like bridges and highway upgrades, might not go forward under this measure.


WHY DOES THE ALASKA NATIVE VILLAGE CORPORATION ASSOCIATION OPPOSE BALLOT MEASURE 1? 
ANVCA supports the protection of wild salmon, and all fish and wildlife in the State of Alaska, but this ballot measure places unattainable protection standards on community and village development, both large and small.

Under the proposed permitting process, road projects, water projects, wastewater treatment projects in our villages and communities would require a major permit as described by the ballot measure language. Communities and villages would bear the costs of obtaining those permits, resulting in a severe impact on community and economic development. 
If this ballot measure becomes law, revenues from resource development on ANCSA lands would be directly impacted; resulting in negative impacts to 7(i) and 7(j) payments.
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